
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/15/2016 10:29:04 AM
Subject: RE: Wando Terminal FOIA

You can let Gavin know we hope to have this completed this week but no later than next week.
 
Richele and I feel comfortable with putting that timeline out there.
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 8:59 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Taylor, Richele

Cc: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: FW: Wando Terminal FOIA
 
Any update here?
 
From: Jackson, Gavin [mailto:gjackson@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 11:28 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Wando Terminal FOIA
 
I’m up reviewing old files and came across this FOIA I sent y’all on June 24. Please get back to me on this as soon as 
you can, thanks,
Gavin
 
Gavin Jackson
Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier

Cell|Text: (843) 708-1830

@GavinJacksonPC
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